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Topaz Newsletter 

Week three has gone very fast! The children have settled back into the swing 
of things and attended their first singing assembly on Wednesday. This week, 
we have had additional exciting learning opportunities. We visited Westonbirt 
Arboretum which we all really enjoyed. We also had a PE lesson with Mr 
Muckle from Swift Sport.  

We have moved onto start learning about our world and we have a focus of 
Diwali. We have been looking at rangoli patterns and even trying some Diwali 
dancing. 

We are all very proud of every member of Topaz class for completing their first 
school trip this week! They all behaved excellently, and we all had lots of fun 
learning. 

Phonics Reading Books:  

-Some of the children have been sent home with a phonic reader book 
over the last week or so. If your child has not got one, then please do not 
worry. Each child is different so books will come home when the children 
are ready. This is so the books we send home are tailored to the 
individual learning journeys of the children. If we were to send all books home 
at once it could work against the progress of early reading that we are working 
towards as a class.  

- If your child has not yet got a phonics book keep reading the sharing books with 
them and practising the phonics as often as possible.  

- If anyone has any questions regarding the phonics books, please grab me at the end of a day 
and I’d be more than happy to answer any questions you may have.  

We look forward to another amazing week in Topaz Class. Mr Keeping  


